Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
November 02, 2002

The meeting came to order at 10:05 at the Sushi Riders Cafe

We welcomed our new members, Sean & Cheryl Burns from Nova Scotia

OLD BUSINESS

October 06 — Vancouver Toy Run — excellent turnout with approximately 8500 people
attending.

October 20 — Fraser Valley Toy Run — weather was good, and 498 bikes attended.-

October 26 — HOG Feast — Rocking Horse Lounge — 50 — 60 people attended, great band, and
dancing, with great food as usual. Mum’s Tattoo donated 90% of the door prizes. Trev Deeley’s
donated a pair of Canuck’s tickets. Eight trophies were given out, and 4 boxes of food and 1 box
of apples were collected for Outreach. We were thanked profusely by Outreach for this donation.
Cliff Randall and his partner, Barb, attended, representing the Western Regional H.O.G.

NEW BUSINESS

November 16 is the final date for articles to be submitted for the H.O.G. newsletter. Please
give to Roberta Horwood or leave them at the store.

Dan McNeil has provided a place to buy the poker run cards. The store has proceeded to
purchase 200 of the cards.

We have been confirmed to have one booth at the Vancouver Motorcycle Show. The XL Riders
also have a booth. We are on the wait list to have a second booth, At the next meeting we will
be looking for volunteers to help at the Motorcycle Show.

There will be an officers meeting on November 16 at 9:00 a.m. at Trev Deeley’s, to set the
calendar for 2003.

Darryl Huber has purchased a “Destinations Highway” book for Washington State, including
excellent rides. Perhaps the chapter can purchase one of these books for our rides.

Jean is going to organize collecting items for a basket to raffle off. We are looking for donations
of non-perishable food items, Christmas items, candles, placemats, towels, cakes, cookies etc.
Please leave any of these at the store with Dave by November 30.

We have the new chapter flags, which are stiffer than the previous versions. They can be
purchased for $63.00 each, without hardware. You can use the old hardware, or purchase
hardware for $15.00. Twelve were originally brought in, and 5 are now left.

Quest Qutreach (donations at the HOG Feast) likes to receive donations all year long, especially
at times of the year when no one else is giving.
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